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From Mexi-kids to Argen-teens

The countdown for our move is on, but first we have a stop 
to make in Costa Rica. For 2½ years a few of us have been 
planning and raising funds for something for youth leaders 
who have taken what we’ve taught them and taught it to 
others. These faithful workers are our stars, our heroes, 
and we’ve organized this event hoping it will encourage and 
equip them to continue. So for the first 10 days of 2007 
Annette and I will be part of a team who are mentoring 
these exceptional youth leaders.

After arriving back in the U.S. on the 15th, we will close down 
the Orlando phase of our lives, finish packing, and leave for 
our new home in Argentina in early February.

Please pray for us as we tie up the dozens of loose ends 
here in the U.S. and make the hundreds of decisions—from 
silly to significant—that we’ll have to make as we merge 
our lives and ministry into the fast lane that is life in Buenos 
Aires.

Do not read what follows

... unless you want to help us communicate with you better. 
To do this, we need your help. For the last five months 
each letter we’ve sent you included a little blurb that says: 

Since ’94 we’ve mailed monthly letters out to over 400 
friends and family who at some point said, “Sign me 
up.” Now 13 years later we have no clue if you actually 
want to keep receiving them. In an attempt to be good 
stewards of the resources we’ve been entrusted with, 
we’ve come up with the following three options: A) If you 
want to stop receiving our letters, do nothing. B) If you 
prefer to receive our updates in your e-mail, simply go to 
our Web page—www.4loves.com/mexitext—and enter 
your e-mail address where it says “Subscribe Me!” C) 
If you want to keep receiving the paper version of our 
monthly prayer letters we need you to send us an e-mail 
at timgulick@gmail.com or call us at 407-443-0116.

It is essential that you call or e-mail us before Friday the 1st 
of February, since we leave the U.S. for Buenos Aires a few 
days later.

So far 159 of you have responded—134 signed up for the e-
mail/online version and about 25 asked to continue receiving 
the paper version. To be 100 percent clear, if you don’t call 
or e-mail us, it means you want to be taken off our list and 
you will no longer receive our monthly letters. Either way, 
thank you for having come alongside us on this adventurous 
journey that God has let us be a part of.  It’s been even 
richer because of the friends who have accompanied us in 
prayer, financial support, 
visits, and communication.
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